
    
August 24, 2018 
 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
Re: Advice No. W18-07-01, Supplemental Compliance Filing 
 UG-170929, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation General Rate Case 
 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson, 
 
On July 25, 2018, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade or Company) submitted Advice No. 
W18-07-01 in compliance to Commission Order No. 06, issued in UG-170929.  On July 27, 2018 
Cascade supplemented the compliance filing which was approved.  The Company now 
supplements its July 27, 2018, filing with the following revised sheet to its Tariff WN U-3, which 
are stated to become effective August 31, 2018: 
 

Fourth Revision Sheet No. 25   
 
All other sheets remain as submitted on July 25 and July 27, 2018 and as approved. 
 
The purposed of the revised schedule is to update the decoupling baseline revenue per 
customer per month.  After the compliance tariffs were approved it was discovered that the 
revenues per customer were based on a billed therm basis not on a usage basis.  The only 
change being proposed is to reallocate the allowed monthly revenues per customer to match 
the volumes on a usage basis.  This filing does not impact the overall revenue requirement or 
any approved rate to customers in the filing. 
 
The following files are electronically submitted as part of this filing: 
 
UG-170929, CNG Revised Tariff, 8.24.18.pdf 
UG-170929, CNG Revised Legislative Trf, 8.24.18.pdf 
UG-170929, Decoupling Baseline Revised WP, 8.24.18.xlsx 

 
Questions regarding this filing should be directed to Michael Parvinen at (509) 734-4593. 

8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166 
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Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Michael Parvinen 
 
Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 
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